
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 28-10-24         Circular No.: QCS/2024/125 

Subject: Rangoli Making Activity & Half Day on 29-10-24    

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

As Diwali approaches, we are delighted to embrace the spirit of celebration within our school environment 

through a special Rangoli-making and class decoration activity. Students will have the delightful 

opportunity to collaborate with their peers and teachers to create beautiful Rangolis, enhancing our 

surroundings with vibrant colours and festive joy. For this activity, students are kindly requested to bring 

any five Rangoli colours or decoration material (for class décor) of their choice. 

Students may bring party tiffin tomorrow. 

 Also Note: 

The school will operate for a half day on Tuesday, 29th October, and dispersal will be at 12:00 noon. The 

drop timing will be shared by the transport In-charge in the transport group. Please have your ward picked 

up accordingly. 

The Diwali break will commence from 30th October to 3rd November 2024. The school will resume from 4th 

November 2024.  

Wish you a prosperous and joyous Diwali. 

Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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